
Welcome to Welcome to

27 January 2013 * Announcements
The February newsletters are done!  Besides articles from 
different leaders, our Editor “peppers” the Newsletter with great 
quotes and thoughts.  Get your online or at the Welcome Center.

We are continuing to update our directory and want your 
information.  Your birthdays and anniversaries are important and 
should be recognized – but we need to know them!  If you have 
not given us those, please fill out the Member Information Form 
(at the Welcome Center). 

Several have also asked about how they can join the WELL. 
Please prayerfully consider taking the next step and associating 
formally with us if your think God is so directing.

We do have a computerized phone tree where urgent prayer re-
quests and/or announcements can be made.  We promise not to 
over use this!  If you would like have your number (s) include 
please write your name and number on one of the index cards on 
the lectern and put in Pastor Tom’s box.  Likewise, if you would 
like your number deleted indicate that as well on an index card.

Weekly bible studies meet every Thursday at 10:30am and 
7:00pm.  Pick which one works best for your schedule and 
coming with your bibles, questions and desire to learn.  These are 
great times to invite a friend along.

    Sermon Notes  - Acts 9.32-43  

Using God’s Ordinary Healing Means

     God’s Designed ______________ --> God’s Designed End

1. Look __________.

2. Look __________.

3. Look __________.

4. Look__________.

“Just say the Word and I will be __________!”
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